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Dear  Ms Feeney 

National Planning Policy Framework, Planning Policy for Traveller Sites and New Model 
Planning Policy 

Thank you for consulting Natural England for comments in relation to the above in your letter dated 

18th April 2012. Natural England does not wish to make representations on the matters raised by the 

NPPF, Planning Policy for Traveller Sites and the new model Planning Policy (Presumption in favour 

of Sustainable Development) as far as they relate to the review of the Core Strategy Review or the 

Stowmarket AAP. 
 
For any correspondence or queries relating to this consultation only, please contact Janet Nuttall on 
0300 060 1239. For all other correspondence, please contact consultations@naturalengland.org.uk.  
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Janet Nuttall CEnv MIEEM 

Planning and Conservation Advisor 

 

T: 0300 060 1239 

F: 0300 060 2115 

 

janet.nuttall@naturalengland.org.uk 
 

Date: 01 June 2012 

Our ref: 51910 

Your ref: n/a 

  
 

 

 

 

Annette Feeney 

Programme Officer 

Mid Suffolk District Council 

131 High Street 

Needham Market 

Ipswich  

Suffolk IP6 8DL 
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